
REMINDERS: 
 
FROM THE TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT –  
The bus has a very timely schedule.  We would like to remind everyone that on your student agreement 
you need to be to the stop at least 5 minutes before your stop time.  We cannot hold the bus to wait on 
students.  Please do not pull your car up and block the bus to prevent them from leaving.  This is a safety 
issue.  Thank you in advance for your help in this matter. 
The following is a copy of the line from the student agreement. 
Thank you! 

 
 
MODELING SAFETY FIRST –  
The following is a reminder from our Parent/Student Handbook. Attending to these items models safety 
for our students and protects all from possible injury. 
Thank you so much for reviewing and following our policies.  
  
Please use designated crosswalks at all times  
Refrain from using your cell phones as you drive through pick-up/drop-off areas  
Be aware of designated “No Parking Areas” in the neighborhood and on Independence St.  
Refrain from making U-Turns between the school and stadium  
Respect handicap parking spot  
 
Disney Day is November 22nd, wear your favorite Disney shirt or dress like a Disney character; no 

costumes. You may wear Mickey/Minnie ears at recess. Encourage your grandparents to wear their 

favorite Disney shirt too! 

Canned Food Drive - Now through November 22nd- We are continuing our partnership with CCU as we 
bring in cans for the Northern Arapaho Tribe. As a school, our goal is to bring in 8000 cans!  

 

DEC/PTA  

Good Morning w/Grandparents – On Friday, November 22nd, we welcome grandparents to join us for 

coffee and refreshments in the gym from 8:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., then visit the classrooms from 9:00 

a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 

7th Annual Dennison Arts & Crafts Fair—Mark your calendars and tell friends and family that the 7th 
Annual Dennison Arts & Crafts Fair is Tuesday, December 3rd, from 4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. in the 
Dennison Gym, Cafeteria and Lobby.  We invite you to be a vendor and sell your products at this family 
fun event.  Applications are due on November 15th.  Proceeds from vendor booth fees will support Ms. 
Land's Physical Education program.  We are looking for volunteers who can help with set-up, check-in, 
and take down, you can sign up at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054ea9ac29a6fa7-arts1.  
Thank you for supporting this fun and creative family event! 
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